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I am writing to object to the Local Plan as I believe it to be unsound and undeliverable. 
The roads in South Wanington are heavily congested even now and Hatton becomes 
much busier because of traffic holdups. As you can appreciate this anticipated house 
growth and the resulting 2+cars per house is untenable on the roads. No real commitment 
to costs to build thehas been promised and as such local villages will become rat rnns to 
avoid queueing to get to the moto1ways or to stockton heath. 
Mar aret Winstanley 




